

# TTE Parent Resource Center News



**NEWSLETTER No. 14** 

February 2022

Faith.smith@hcps.net

We hope all of our TTE Families are staying well and healthy. It is hard to believe it is already February!

I would like to extend my gratitude to all the TTE staff, students and families for their support this past year and a half. I am honored to be named the HCPS 2022 Instructional Support Employee of the Year. Sending a special thank you to First Grader Kaylin who was my Student Escort for the EIE Awards on January 20th. Special thanks to Shaylah for allowing her to attend the event and speak on my behalf, Kaylin did AMAZING!

Thank you to the Glazer Vision Foundation for taking care of our students. 35 of our Tigers were given a vision exam on 1/27/22 and those who needed glasses were given a free pair, the very same day!

### Important Dates

1/31/22-2/10/22 - Purchase Valentine
Candy Grams (Delivered Feb 14th)
2/1/22-2/28/22 - Celebrate
Black History Month Link to Family
Engagement Calendar
2/16/22 - SAC Meeting via Teams
2/16/22 - General PTA Meeting via
Teams at 6pm
2/18/22 - Non-Student Day
2/21/22 - President's Day - No School

# Please follow us on <u>FACEBOOK</u> and <u>TWITTER</u>

### HEALTHY SCHOOLS NEWS

We are hoping to see some Tomatoes soon on the 5th Grade Tomato Plant. We see lots of little yellow flowers blooming!

We are also sharing our 3rd Grade's small garden, how awesome is this!





Healthy Tip from TTE family member Mrs.

Nuriddin - Yoga and Meditation is so important to add to your day- to- day activities. It helps relieve stress, keeps us nice and flexible, gives us better posture and when practiced before bed, a great night's sleep. Meditation can be added to calm the mind, slow down the breathing and bring awareness back to our bodies.

#### Please visit our PRC

Please sign up to visit our Parent
Resource Center. Please let us know ahead of
time what resources we can help you with or
just stop by for a coffee. Pre-registration
is required. Sign up HERE

#### Parent Resource Center Website

We hope you have had a chance to look at the site for lots of resources and information.

#### PTA - VALENTINE CANDY GRAMS

You may send your money and greeting to your child's teacher or to the front office in an envelope or baggie by Thursday, February 10th, 2022, There will be a special collection box in the office.

Leaders always hold their heads up high, stand tall, be proud, confident and kind – <u>Dr. Adrianne Wilson</u> – Founder of The Princess Project



## TTE Parent Resource Center News



### Congratulations to our TTE Art Students



FL State Fair - 1st grade (Timmons) = Kamila R. Feb. 10 - Feb. 22, 2022 (during Fair hours) Florida State Fair Grounds 4800 US-301 Tampa, FL 33610 Florida Living Center (Enter Gate 2)

Young @ Art - 3<sup>rd</sup> grade (Byrd) = Royal B. Jan. 15 - Feb. 20, 2022 Mon - Sun 10 am - 5 pm Thurs 10 am - 8 pm Reception = February 13, 2 pm - 4 pm Tampa Museum of Art 120 W. Gasparilla Plaza Tampa, FL 33602





Fine Arts Festival - 5<sup>th</sup> grade (Stawarz) = Stewart R., Ai Yana G. March 5, 2022 12:30 pm - 1:30 pm Fishhawk Creek Elementary School 16815 Dorman Road Lithia. FL 33547

(this show is usually at the STRAZ Center but because of their COVID protocols they switched it to Fishhawk Creek Elementary)

